
Dear Jim,

Now that our extension is completed and we have time to enjoy it, we just want to say 
how pleased we are with your work. Without exception, all of your people did an 
outstanding job. John, the spackler, Joe, the marble man, Tommy, the electrician, 
Frank, the plumber, the air conditioning people, etc. were suburb. Special admiration 
goes to Hugh, whose artistic skills are noted every day we walk into the room or look at 
our deck. Your son, JP was a delight.

Overall, more than 35 people were involved with the project. You are to be 
commended. In this day and age when pride in ones work is difficult to find, you 
certainly excel.

Thank you for everything. Anytime you want to use us for a recommendation, please 
feel free to do so.

Yours truly

Austin and Barbara Frishman


